
 

 

Change to Sprocket Retaining Screw on GT-710 Operator 

Refer to the illustrations below. The Phillips head screw, part number 24-0011-114, that is used to secure 
the large sprocket to the hydraulic closer on the GT-710 operator will be upgraded to a higher grade  
fastener. The new improved fastener will have an Allen hex head. The part number will remain the same.  

The changeover to the new Allen hex head type screw will occur around mid March 2011.  
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Who is the technical contact? 
Rick Filas 

Phillips Head Screw 

Current Design 
(underside of operator assy. shown) 

Design Effective Mid March 2011 
(underside of operator assy. shown) 

Allen Hex Head Screw - 5/32” Allen Wrench 


